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Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: ecmgrp@aol.com
Subject: RO279, 5427 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland

Your request for an extension until February 13 is approved. 

Regards, 

 

Barbara Jakub, P.G. 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
(510) 639-1287 (direct) 
(510) 337-9335 (fax) 
barbara.jakub@acgov.org 

 

Online case files are available at the website below 

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/index.htm  

 

 

 

From: ecmgrp@aol.com [mailto:ecmgrp@aol.com]  

Sent: Friday, January 23, 2009 10:24 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 
Subject: 5427 Telegraph Avenue, Oakland 

 

Hi Barbara, 
 
This is an update on the above referenced site: 
 
Site wells were redeveloped and resurveyed in November.  It was also necessary to replace all well-
boxes. 
 
Wells were sampled December 4. 
 
The monitoring report is being finalized and the work plan is being prepared. 
 
Scheduled submission date for WP and report is January 27.  If it's OK with you, I'd like to postpone 
submission until February 13. 
 
Thanks for your help with this.  Please contact me if you'd like to discuss the site. 
 
Jim Green 
Project Manager 
 

ECM Group 

P.O. Box 802 

Benicia, CA 94510 

707-751-0655 
 

Which stars will make the biggest headlines in 2009? Get Hollywood news, celebrity photos and more with the PopEater 
Toolbar.  


